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Due to warmer temperatures and the erosion of ice, the Captain of the Port, Sector Delaware Bay has lifted Ice
CondiI~ion One and removed all restrictions on the Upper Delaware River.

If you have any questions regarding the contents of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff
at (206) 815-6688, option 3.

K. F. HIGGINS-BLOOM
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard

Captain of the Port, Sector Delaware Bay
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